
Grade Confirmation Request for 2024 A Semester 

To PEAK senior division students, 

The grades for the courses in the 2024 A Semester (including A1 and A2 Terms) can 

be viewed on UTAS from Friday, March 7. 

Please check your grades and if you would like to request a confirmation of grade 

evaluation, please obtain the prescribed form from PEAK/GPEAK Section (Email: 

peak.admin.c@gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp) and submit the form within the period designated 

below.  

<Grade Confirmation Period> 

Friday, March 7 – Wednesday, March 12, 4:00 p.m., 2025 

・If you have any questions regarding the grades for courses from other faculties, 

please contact the office of Academic Affairs of each faculty directly. 

・When the grade for a course you have registered does not appear on your 

academic record, there may be cases in which the grade report for the course has 

not been completed yet. 

February 14, 2025 

PEAK/GPEAK Section 

Academic Affairs Division 
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